
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE : April 7, 1993 
 
TO : C. Barry Bateman, Airport Director 
 
FROM : F. Thomas Ament, County Executive 
 
SUBJECT : APPOINTMENT TO THE AIRPORT NOISE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

Supervisor Richard D. Nyklewicz, Jr. has recommended Mr. Tony Adyniec for an 
appointment to the Airport Noise Advisory Committee. 
 
Based on his recommendation, I am pleased to appoint Mr. Adyniec effective 
immediately. 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
F. Thomas Ament 
 
FTA:mc 
 
cc:Noise Advisory Committee 
    Mr. Tony Adyniec 
    Supervisor Richard D. Nyklewicz, Jr. 
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